
Update: 13/01/22 
 
Following on from the welcome news this morning that restrictions on travel to and from 
France are being relaxed, Travelski are very pleased to confirm that the Travelski express 
departures will commence on Friday 28th January. 
 
The Travelski Express, direct from London St Pancras to the Alps, remains the safest way to 
start your ski holiday. All passengers must adhere to current Covid19 vaccination 
requirements before boarding, with no transport hubs to navigate or cross border checks 
once on board. Masks must also be worn at all times. 
 
For vaccinated passengers, you will no longer be required to self-isolate on arrival in France 
although you will need to present a negative anti-gen or PCR test taken no longer than 24 
hours before you travel. 
 
Book now 
 
 

Update: 07/01/22 
 
Travelski have taken the decision to extend the cancelled travel dates up to 22nd January 
2022. This will include the Travelski express departure on the evening of 21st January 2022. 
 
Any guests departing during the period 17th December to 22nd January who have not 
received an e-mail can contact us using the e-mail address support.clients@travelski.com  
 

Update: 03/01/22 
 
Travelski have taken the decision to extend the cancelled travel dates up to 15th January 
2022. This will include the Travelski express departure on the evening of 14th January 2022. 
 
Any guests departing during the period 17th December to 15th January who have not 
received an e-mail can contact us using the e-mail address support.clients@travelski.com  
 

Update: 20/12/21 
 
Travelski have taken the decision to extend the cancelled travel dates up to 10th January 
2022. This will include the Travelski express departure on the evening of 7th January 2022. 
 
Any guests departing during the period 17th December to 10th January who have not 
received an e-mail can contact us using the e-mail address support.clients@travelski.com  
 

16/12/21 
  
Following this morning’s announcement from the French Government, effectively stopping 
all non-essential travel from the UK into France, Travelski are having to cancel all guests 
arriving from the UK (covering the period 17th December to 7th January). This also includes 
the first two rotations of the Travelski Express on 26th December and 1st January. All clients 
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booked are being contacted by e-mail and offered a full refund, or a chance to rebook their 
ski holiday for later in the season.  
  
As there is currently no end date for these restrictions later holidays may also be affected 
and, in that event, we would then take similar proactive steps for guests booked on these, 
closer to departure.  
  
Guests can rest assured that the situation is being closely monitored and we will be 
operating our full range of ski holidays, including the Travelski Express, as soon as 
restrictions allow us to do so in a safe manner. 
  
Any guests departing during the period 17th December to 7th January who have not received 
an e-mail can contact us using the e-mail address support.clients@travelski.com  
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